
  
Dear Ohio Lead Professional Workforce Training Provider Partners, 
  
As you know, the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) has subsidized lead professional 
licensure fees and state exam fees since 2020, and you have helped promote this program 
with your students. Funding may no longer be available beginning July 1 – so we ask 
that you discontinue sharing information about this program with your students. ODH 
will continue to process applications through May 31, 2025, for students who were 
previously made aware of the program. 
  
For applications received after May 31, 2025, without the required license fee, the 
applicant will receive written communication from the ODH Lead Licensure and 
Accreditation Program noting that submission of licensure payment is required for their 
application to be processed. 
  
If ODH learns that funding for this program will continue past July 1, we will be sure to let 
you know. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
Shamus Estep 
Supervisor, Bureau of Environmental Health & Radiation Protection 
Environmental Compliance Program  
246 North High St.  
Columbus, OH 43215  
Shamus.Estep@odh.ohio.gov  
  

    
The State of Ohio is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of ADA Services.  
  
  

This e-mail is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain privileged, sensitive, or 
protected health information. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the unauthorized use, 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this communication is 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender via telephone or return e-mail 
and immediately delete this e-mail.  
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